

Newbury RFC, Monks Lane, Newbury, Berkshire. RG14 7RW 01635 230023

Dear Members & Supporters

16 March 2020

Coronavirus Update (3)

Following the Government's latest announcement this afternoon and subsequently the RFU clarification on how this will now affect rugby, I can confirm that all NRFC rugby is suspended with immediate effect. This includes all training and matches, including friendly, cup, league and/or festivals between 17 March and14 April. This window may be extended as new government advice unfolds

For more information please look at the RFU link here https://www.englandrugby.com/news/article/rugby-football-union-suspends-all-rugby

Would managers please contact opposition teams to confirm matches will not take place.

I have called an urgent meeting of the Club's Management Board tomorrow morning to discuss the impact of this decision on our club and the length of the suspension from what we know at this time and will provide you with additional information following this.

In the meantime, please keep following the guidance issued by Public Health England.

Many thanks,

Louise Goodall

Chair



